We are pleased to notify you that Ms. Julia A. Fairley class of 1964, has
accepted the office of Interim President. Upon approval of the Board, Ms.
Fairley will serve as President and complete the unexpired term.

We are extremely fortunate to have the benefit of Ms. Fairley's vast experience
and talents as we look forward to advancing the organization's mission.

Continuing to serve at your pleasure,

Please be on the lookout for our upcoming Annual Meeting notice which will
be sent out soon.
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